
 

           

 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Organization's course continues at a rapid pace. 

Proceeds rapidly to scheduled distributions 

 

The Extraordinary General Assembly of AUTODIA’s Members was successfully 

concluded on Friday 17/1/2020 at the Titania Hotel, Athens, where - among others on 

the agenda - the Organization's progress at all levels and industry’s critical issues 

were discussed with the active participation of all Members present. 

 

During the meeting, the Chairman of the Board Mr. Nikos Antypas briefed the 

Members of the General Assembly on AUTODIA’s recent initiative to invite all 

creators' unions and the formations that represent them to put the union of all Greek 

and foreign authors and rightsholders under the same roof on the table. In this context, 

interesting interventions, questions and suggestions, with social and cultural actions, 

were presented by several Members of the Organization through a constructive 

dialogue. 

 

Members of the General Assembly have been briefed on the Organization's upward 

trend in terms of revenue from Public Performance, agreements reached with large 

market users, as well as with representative user bodies, on increased revenues, and 

ongoing negotiations with broadcasters, chambers of commerce and user associations. 

 

All members of the General Assembly expressed their full support for AUTODIA and 

the common goal of a single CMO in Greece, highlighting the need for immediate 

attraction of all Greek and foreign creators / rightsholders in order to achieve market 

normalization immediately. 

 

AUTODIA is preparing for the upcoming scheduled Distribution to its Members and 

foreign CMOs for the 1st Semester 2019, which is expected to begin by the end of 

January 2020. 

 

 


